
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 11/1/2011 9:22:07 AM

SanBrunoGasSafety@cpuc.ca.gov (SanBrunoGasSafety@cpuc.ca.gov)To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Updated PG&E Hydrostatic Test Schedule 

Team,

See attached the October 31st hydrostatic test program schedule. Please note that the data is 
considered confidential under Public Utility Code 583 since the detailed schedule contains sensitive non­
public information about possible generator outages.

As a reminder, the schedule is reviewed and refined on a daily basis. Please let me know if you have 
any questions.

Thanks,

Redacted

PwC | Experienced Associate 
Office: I Rpdartpd '
EmaitrRprlartpd 
PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP 
Three Embarcadero Center San Francisco, California 94111-4004 
http://www.pwc.com/us

]

The information transmitted, including any attachments, is intended only for the person or 
entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any 
review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, 
this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited, and all 
liability arising therefrom is disclaimed. If you received this in error, please contact the sender 
and delete the material from any computer. PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP is a Delaware limited 
liability partnership. This communication may come from PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP or one 
of its subsidiaries.
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